
 
 

 

Date as posted 

 

Dear Year 11 Parent/ Guardian, 

 

Re: Year 11 Revision Sessions during the study leave period 

 

Year 11 students will be on study leave from Monday 15th May 2023 until the end of their final exams. During this 

period, they will not need to attend school unless they have a GCSE examination.  

We will be providing revision sessions in almost all subjects before each exam. The schedule for these lessons can be 

found by clicking on the link; 

https://gillotts.org.uk/teaching-and-learning/curriculum/years10-11/year-11-revision 

Please scroll down the webpage to the link entitled ‘Revision sessions during study leave’. This is a ‘live’ link and we 

will update it if any changes need to be made. There are also going to be revision sessions in maths and Spanish 

during the Easter break but these are by invite only. We would recommend strongly that students attend the 

revision sessions during the study leave period. 

If your child comes onto site either for a GCSE exam or for a revision lesson they will need to wear full school 

uniform. We will also be making one of classrooms (X1) available for the students to revise in. This classroom will 

not be directly supervised and the students are expected to revise quietly in there. If they do not use this classroom 

correctly they will be asked to leave. 

If you have any questions about the final preparations for the GCSE exams, please contact your child’s tutor in the 

first instance. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 

 

Dr Newbold 

Deputy Head 
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